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Dear Parents / Carers 

Reception Christmas Party 

 

You will know from Mrs Moore’s letter dated 2nd November that we still plan to have our 

Christmas parties this year although separate ones will be held for each class ‘bubble’.  

Our Reception parties will take place in the afternoon of Tuesday 15th December. 

 

School will provide the food this year.  Rather than a full range of party food we will be 

offering crisps and fruit along with squash or water to drink.  The children always love 

this at school discos.  

 

The children should come to school dressed in their party clothes. Please do not send your 

child in their ‘best’ outfit.  Please also remember that we will still be going outside at 

playtime and lunchtime and children therefore need a warm coat and appropriate 

footwear. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

We wish you all a ‘Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year’.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

The Reception Team 

 

 

 
          

 


